

PAN AM RAILWAYS

Iron Horse Park No. Billerica, MA 01862

LAW DEPARTMENT (978) 663-1126

August 17, 2018

Mr. Joseph E. Barr, AICP Director of Traffic, Parking & Transportation City of Cambridge 344 Broadway, 2nd Floor Cambridge, MA 02139

Dear Mr. Barr:

Pan Am Railways has recently been informed that the City of Cambridge has filed a notice of intent to establish a quiet zone pursuant to 49 C.F.R. Part 222 at the Sherman Street crossing. In response, please note that Pan Am strongly believes that the sounding of train horns significantly enhances safety and therefor Pan Am opposes all quiet zone applications for any crossing over which Pan Am operates.

Thank you for your attention to this matter. Please feel free to contact me if you should have any questions or comments.

Sincerely,

Robert B. Culliford Senior Vice President & General Counsel